
Subject: Re: New kernel issue?
Posted by rickb on Wed, 13 Dec 2006 15:39:19 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi szocske. 

There are currently no plans to add virtualized sctp support however the project updates very
quickly; if you request it there is a good chance it will be seriously considered.  

Please create a bugzilla report with your feature request, and the project managers will prioritize it
and possibly include it in the next release's roadmap.

http://bugzilla.openvz.org/

Rick Blundell
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